
Some clips may be behind a paywall.  If you need access to these clips, email me at djagiela@pa.gov.   
 
Top DEP Stories 
 
Pa Environment Digest: DEP Our Common Wealth Blog: Divers Volunteer Time To Clean Up Presque Isle 
Waters In Erie 
http://paenvironmentdaily.blogspot.com/2020/10/dep-our-common-wealth-blog-divers.html 
 
Mentions 
 
Times News:  January trial set for biosolids suit against E. Penn 
https://www.tnonline.com/20201006/january-trial-set-for-biosolids-suit-against-e-penn/ 
 
Latrobe Bulletin: Hearing set for Longview Mobile Home Court in Derry Twp. 
https://www.latrobebulletinnews.com/news/local/hearing-set-for-longview-mobile-home-court-in-
derry-twp/article b2a69bc8-8bb3-592b-9e84-402f8c22ee00.html 
 
Beaver County Times: 'My nightmare was a reality': Ivy Lane reflects as pipeline resumes 
https://www.timesonline.com/story/news/2020/10/07/center-twp-reflects-explosion-revolution-
pipeline-construction-resumes/3635573001/ 
 
Air 
 
PennEnvironment: PennEnvironment statement on county controller’s audit of ACHD’s Air Program: 
Progress has been made, but continued effort needed 
https://pennenvironment.org/news/pae/pennenvironment-statement-county-controller%E2%80%99s-
audit-achd%E2%80%99s-air-program-progress-has-been 
 
Climate Change 
 
Washington Examiner: Biden wins over Pennsylvania union leaders worried about his climate plan 
https://www.washingtonexaminer.com/policy/energy/biden-wins-over-pennsylvania-union-leaders-
worried-about-his-climate-plan 
 
Conservation & Recreation 
 
Lebtown.com: Stony Valley opens up Oct. 18 for annual drive-thru tour, back on after cancellation 
https://lebtown.com/2020/10/07/stony-valley-opens-up-oct-18-for-annual-drive-thru-tour-back-on-
after-cancellation/ 
 
Next Pittsburgh: Pittsburgh is getting new bike-friendly streets called Neighborways 
https://nextpittsburgh.com/city-design/pittsburgh-is-getting-new-bike-friendly-streets-called-
neighborways/ 
 
Energy 
 
S&P Global: Nuclear plants at center of Ohio subsidy fight operating above wholesale prices 



https://www.spglobal.com/marketintelligence/en/news-insights/latest-news-headlines/nuclear-plants-
at-center-of-ohio-subsidy-fight-operating-above-wholesale-prices-60569193 
 
Mon Valley Independent: Washington County Food Bank: Solar energy array being installed at 
Centerville site 
https://monvalleyindependent.com/2020/10/washington-county-food-bank-solar-energy-array-being-
installed-at-centerville-site/ 
 
Shamokin News-Item: Solar farm could be developed on county land in Coal Township 
https://www.newsitem.com/news/local/solar-farm-could-be-developed-on-county-land-in-coal-
township/article 2d8a60c5-f6e6-5298-be63-97cc50fdf635.html 
  
Philadelphia Inquirer: Pa. college plans to power two farms from cafeteria waste, cow manure, and 
brewery scraps 
https://www.inquirer.com/science/climate/dickinson-college-pennsylvania-biodigester-climate-change-
20201007.html 
 
PR Newswire: Mack Trucks delivers Mack LR Electric model to Republic Services to begin real-world trials 
https://www.prnewswire.com/news-releases/mack-trucks-delivers-mack-lr-electric-model-to-republic-
services-to-begin-real-world-trials-301147394.html 
 
Oil & Gas 
 
Scranton Times: LNG plan reveals folly of gas policy 
https://www.thetimes-tribune.com/opinion/editorial/lng-plan-reveals-folly-of-gas-
policy/article e1c1bd80-ac4d-5e99-ae05-9d5f4a07746b.html 
 
Waste 
 
Reading Eagle: Leaf pickup starts Oct. 19 in Reading 
https://www.readingeagle.com/news/local/leaf-pickup-starts-oct-19-in-reading/article 52eedac8-0808-
11eb-9647-a776a977eadb.html 
 
Beaver County Times: Curbside leaf pickup begins in Beaver Falls 
https://www.timesonline.com/story/news/local/2020/10/06/beaver-falls-leaf-pickup-continues-
through-nov-27/5896234002/ 
 
Tribune-Review: Hard-to-recycle event in Frazer full, but wait list still open 
https://triblive.com/local/valley-news-dispatch/hard-to-recycle-event-in-frazer-full-but-wait-list-still-
open/ 
 
Water 
 
Lebtown.com: Blue algae warnings annual occurrence at Memorial Lake State Park 
https://lebtown.com/2020/10/07/blue-algae-warnings-annual-occurrence-at-memorial-lake-state-park/ 
 
Tribune-Review: Letter to the editor: Flood insurance warning 
https://triblive.com/opinion/letter-to-the-editor-flood-insurance-warning/ 



 
Observer-Reporter: Water line extended to more households in Greene County 
https://observer-reporter.com/news/localnews/water-line-extended-to-more-households-in-greene-
county/article b5e047c0-07fe-11eb-9ef9-bb8b449fc6e5.html 
 
Next Pittsburgh: New leader of PWSA faces $1B in upgrades and rising water bills 
https://nextpittsburgh.com/features/new-leader-of-pwsa-faces-1b-in-upgrades-and-rising-water-bills/ 
 
Miscellaneous 
 
Huntingdon Daily News: Supervisors to resubmit road projects  
https://www.huntingdondailynews.com/news/local/supervisors-to-resubmit-road-
projects/article d16dc78d-3dee-5ba2-bbb6-5a83aa3636df.html 
 
Tribune-Review: Minor earthquake hits near Bolivar in Westmoreland County 
https://triblive.com/local/westmoreland/minor-earthquake-early-tuesday-morning-centered-near-
bolivar-in-westmoreland-county/ 
 
Tribune-Review: Export officials move ahead with timbering plan for borough property in Murrysville 
https://triblive.com/local/westmoreland/export-officials-move-ahead-with-timbering-plan-for-borough-
property-in-murrysville/ 


